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Ms, Marci Allen

BJC Community Health Services
401 Sovereign Court
Manchester, MO 6301 [

Dear Ms. Allen and Flu Shot Team:
Thank you so much for your role in the 24™ Senate District Care Fair that took place in Overland on November

‘4. Nearly 300 participants were able to receive a wide vamety of health care services and resources offered by
you and more than 40 other providers in attendance. W could not have done this without your help and support.

It is our hope that we will receive your input on whethéf'tkiié event should continue on an annual basis, and what
we might do to make improvements. We know this is a lot of work for everyone involved. And, as we de-brief
and consider ways to grow the number of participants, we would also welcome your ideas. Please feel welcome
to send a letter to my office, or an informal email to Jill.Schupp@senate.mo.gov. We are looking for your real
assessment, so do not feel the need to sugar coat any responses. (That’s unhealthy, anyway!)

Your professionalism and passion for the work you do helped make this a wonderful event for the people you
served. On behalf of the community, thank you for your involvement

From Chief of Staff Jill Kline; Executxve Assistant June Isenberg and me, we wxsh you good health and offer
our heartfelt gratitude.

Truly,

il

Jlll Schupp L
- State Senator, s




